Sharla Dillon

o J
From: Jodie Day [jodietmj@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2012 12:05 PM
To: Sharla Dillon
Subject: filing a complaing again Berry's Chapel Utility

Berry's Chapel Utility, Inc. f/k/a Lynwood Utility Company is attempting to collect
unauthorized fees, based on the TRA conclusion in Docket 11-00005 dated August 5, 2011 that
states, "Berry's Chapel Utility, Inc. is suspendedwfrom as ssmg the $20.00 per customer rate
increase instituted on November 1, 2010 ﬁﬁéf; hall d 1se charging or collecting such
fees."They are threatening to turn off service for many fam111es in Cottonwood based on the fees
not being paid. We need protection please.

Thank you

Jodie Day
1503 Country Club Place
Franklin TN 37069




